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May 27, 2020 
 
Mr. Patrick Wruck 
Commission Secretary and Manager 
Regulatory Support 
British Columbia Utilities Commission 
Suite 410, 900 Howe Street 
Vancouver, BC V6Z 2N3 
 
Dear Mr. Wruck: 
 
RE: British Columbia Utilities Commission (BCUC or Commission) 

British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority (BC Hydro)  
City of Coquitlam (City) Application for Reconsideration and Variance of 
Order G-80-19 (Reconsideration Application) 

 

BC Hydro writes in response to the BCUC’s letter dated May 11, 2020,1 in which it 
requested further submissions on process regarding the Reconsideration Application. 

BC Hydro has reviewed the City’s submissions provided in its letter dated 
May 20, 2020,2 in which it advised that it is proceeding at this time with its appeal of 
decisions the BCUC made in Orders G-80-19 and G-75-20, regardless of whether the 
adjournment ordered in paragraph 2 of Order G-150-19 is continued. The City confirmed 
that, in its view, it would be most efficient for the BCUC to continue that adjournment 
pending the City’s appeal.  

BC Hydro does not oppose the City’s request that the BCUC continue the adjournment 
ordered by Order G-150-19 until the City’s appeal is decided. However, if the BCUC 
chooses to continue at this time with the Reconsideration Application, BC Hydro is 
prepared to participate in the proceeding. 

For further information, please contact Chris Sandve at 604-974-4641 or by email at 
bchydroregulatorygroup@bchydro.com. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 Fred James 
Chief Regulatory Officer 
st/tl 

                                                
1  Exhibit A-9. 
2  Exhibit B-8. 
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